
 
CCAANNCCEELLLLAATTIIOONN    NNOOTTIICCEE  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Bus Rapid 
Transit Policy Steering Committee scheduled for Friday, December 17, 
2010, has been cancelled. 
 
Please consult the District’s website: www.actransit.org for further 
information on future meetings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: December 16, 2010 
 
 
   /s/ Linda A. Nemeroff   
Linda A. Nemeroff, District Secretary 
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